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September	14th	2017	
	
Welcoming	&	Introducing		Megan	West	–	New	RAD	Teacher	
Ballet	Teacher	Updates	–	September	2017	
	
	
Dear	Parents	&	Students,	
	
We	do	hope	that	you	have	all	had	a	lovely	holiday	and	good	break	and	are	getting	in	to	the	swing	of	
term?	
	
We	are	delighted	to	Welcome	and	introduce	Megan	West	our	new	RAD	Ballet	Teacher	to	Singapore	
and	to	the	Centre	Stage	–	We	hope	you	will	also	join	us	in	welcoming	her	warmly.		
	
She	is	a	little	late	joining	our	team	as	before	our	job	offer	to	Megan	–	Megan	had	already	made	a	
prior	arrangement	&	commitment	to	be	involved	in	a	Dance	charity	project		&	workshops	taking	
place	in	Ghana,	which	finished	later	than	our	term	began.	We	were	very	happy	to	support	and	
accommodate	this	and	agreed	that	she	could	fulfil	this	commitment	and	begin	her	job	with	us	later	
than	the	usual	start	of	term.	We	thank	Georgia	Braithwaite	for	being	such	a	wonderful	teacher	
covering	these	classes.	Thank	you	Georgia.	
	
Megan	is	a	lovely	addition	to	our	team	and	the	dance	department	and	we	are	looking	forward	to	
working	with	her	over	the	next	two	years.		
	
Megan	is	a	dedicated,	diligent	and	caring	teacher	passionate	about	dance	and	dance	education.	We	
feel	sure	that	you	will	enjoy	you	classes	with	her,	be	inspired	by	her	and	grow	and	develop	you	skills	
as	well	as	continue	your	joy	&	love	of	dance.	
	
Please	Note	
Due	to	Megan’s	arrival	date	and	fitting	in	preparation	for	our	annual	Ballet	Performance	before	the	
end	of	term	–	This	year,	we	have	decided	to	do	something	different.	Ballet	students	will	have	the	
opportunity,	in	addition	to	regular	classes,	to	opt	in	and	rehearse	towards	our	annual	Dance	Show	
in	Term	2	instead	-	Timings	and	details	to	follow	shortly.		
	
Enjoy	the	term	with	your	lovely	new	teacher!	☺	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	your	child,	the	course	or	in	general,	please	don’t	hesitate	to	
contact	your	teacher	on	67327211	Or	info@centre-stage.com	&	for	East	Coast	Classes	64496211	&	
east@centre-stage.com	
	
Best	Wishes,	
	
	
The	Centre	Stage	Team	


